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Dear Parents/Carers, 

It’s been a wonderful end to the term. I was amazed to see so many Easter bonnets 

and the egg-cellet eggs on display this week. Years 4 and 5 put on a fantastic 

performance this week, all children played their roles brilliantly from singing, 

dancing, acting and helping behind the scenes moving all the props around.  

As we come to the end of another term, we need to take time to reflect on all we 

have achieved over the last two terms. Your children are a delight and their 

behaviour for learning (no matter what class or age) has been wonderful and a 

credit to all teachers.  

Please spend some quality time over the holiday with your children and families and 

spend time reading with and to your child. I have attached to the newsletter some 

reasons why it is so important to read with your child.  

Have a great break and week look forward to seeing you on the 28th April.  

Mrs Bracken 

 

UPPER PHASE NEWSLETTER  

This week, Years 4 and 5 have excelled in their production of "Time Lord," which proved to be a tremendous success. 

After weeks of dedicated rehearsals involving singing, dance routines, and stage direction, the children delivered two 

outstanding performances for parents and one for the school, showcasing their impressive comedic timing and 

talent. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all parents for their invaluable support in preparing their children for 

their respective roles, as well as attending the performances. The production highlighted the essence of teamwork 

and determination; from the prop team ensuring smooth transitions on stage, to the talented singers and dancers, 

and the students delivering their lines with confidence. This collaborative effort not only enriched the children's 

learning experience but also fostered a sense of community and accomplishment. It has been a delightful week for 

all involved. 

In Geography, Year 6 students crafted detailed explanations of conservation, specifically its importance to 

rainforests, ongoing projects in regions like Borneo, and practical ways they can support these initiatives from home. 

Meanwhile, in Maths, the focus was on pie charts as a method for data representation, where pupils applied their 

understanding of fractions, decimals, and percentages to accurately calculate information.  

 

ORACY QUESTION OF THE WEEK 

This week it is if an alien visited earth what is the first thing you would show them and why? 

 

 
 

Inside Story .............. 2 

Inside Story .............. 3 

Inside Story .............. 3 

Inside Story .............. 4 

Inside Story .............. 4 

Inside Story .............. 4 

SPECIAL POINTS OF 
INTEREST 

• Briefly highlight your point of 

interest here. 

• Briefly highlight your point of 

interest here. 

Diary Dates 

Friday 2nd May – 

- Nursery-Ash End Farm 

trip 
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WEEKLY ATTENDANCE  

Well done to 4J for getting the highest attendance of the week!         

 

Nursery 96% 3L 91.8% 

RL 91.6% 4J 100% 

RM 90.2% 4S 98.7% 

1B 96 % 5R 97.5% 

1W 95.2% 5B 94.3% 

2B 97.8% 6R 98.4% 

2W 95.3% 6T 94.5% 

3R 95.8% Overall 96 % 

 

 

PE DAYS – Please ensure your child wears the correct PE uniform on the correct day. 

Monday Year 2 – Team Building 

  Year 5 – Invasion Games 

Tuesday Year 1 – Ball Skills 

  Year 2 – Ball Skills 

  Year 4 – Invasion Games 

Wednesday Year 3 – OAA 

Year 4 – Swimming Lessons (Xcel) 

Year 5 – Net/Wall Games 

Thursday Year 1 – Understanding Games 

  Year 3 – Net/Wall Games 

  Year 6 – OAA 

Friday  Reception – Athletics skills  

Year 6 – Net/Wall Gam 

 

 

  

Please can all children wear their PE kit to school on PE days 

Plain white T-shirt or white t-shirt with Finham Primary logo 

1. Plain navy blue or black shorts  
2. Plain navy blue or black joggers 
3. Plain navy blue or black leggings 
4. White Socks 
5. Black trainers/pumps (that fit well) 
6. Plain navy jumper 
7. Navy Hoodie with Finham Primary logo 

 
PLEASE ENSURE YOU LABEL ALL ITEMS WITH YOUR CHILD’S 

NAME 

PLEASE CAN CHILDREN NOT WEAR LOGOED SPORTS WEAR 
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Happy Birthday to everyone who have celebrated a birthday 

this week! 

Thomas-4S  Libby-RM  Vihaan-4J 

Kloe-6T    Krishnav-6R 

Elias-4J   Aayan-1W 


